
AWANA  

With the CSBC Golden Agers 

During the month of November, AWANA is joining with our CSBC Golden Agers to col-

lect non-perishable food items for families who are in need this holiday  season. This 

is a practical way that we can be the hands and feet of Christ to those in our                     

community, who are in need.  

Children who bring in food items will receive AWANA points that can be used towards 

the AWANA Christmas Store.  

Donations can be dropped off in the Fellowship Hall on Wednesday nights at the              

designated location. All items need to be turned in by November 20.  

Non-Perishable items: canned vegetables and fruit, pasta & rice, 

instant potatoes, canned tuna/chicken, soups 

Please, no glass containers, homemade or expired items 


